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Letter dated 14 October 1994 from the Acting Permanent Representative
of Kyrgyzstan addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that on 22 October this year a special
referendum will be held in the Republic of Kyrgyzstan on the amendment of the
country’s Constitution. As a consequence of this referendum, it is planned to
hold by the end of 1994 elections to the representative organs of local self-
government, and also to the Zhogorku Kenesh (parliament) of the Republic of
Kyrgyzstan. An exact schedule for elections to the local and republic-wide
legislative organs will be determined immediately after the referendum of
22 October 1994.

In order to ensure compliance with all democratic procedures, the
Government of the Republic of Kyrgyzstan invites representatives of all
interested international organizations and foreign States to observe the conduct
of the referendum and the elections. The Permanent Mission of the Republic of
Kyrgyzstan at the United Nations may be contacted regarding all matters
connected with possible participation in these events.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as an
official document of the General Assembly under agenda item 100 (b).

(Signed ) A. AITMATOV
Acting Permanent Representative

of Kyrgyzstan to the United Nations
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